
SEAC PENDING LIST AS AT FEBRUARY 8, 2017 
 
 
 

1. Staff  to update the Special Education Plan and resource 

documentation accessible to students and parents online to reflect 

current and accurate information. (requested September 2016) 

 

2. Changes to the Accessibility policy be brought back to SEAC for 

review. (requested September 2016) 

 

3. SEAC requested that the Board to seek a representation of 

indigenous persons from various organizations at SEAC. 

(November 2016) 

 

4. Explore Opportunities to offer the S.T.Y.L.E program to secondary 

schools. (requested November 2016) 

 

5. Staff to consider increasing Empower in high schools when the 

budget is balanced and the accumulated deficit is eliminated and 

bring it back to SEAC pending balanced budget (requested in 2015) 

 

6. Staff to provide SEAC with Interim Budget within the same 

timeline as the Board of Trustees so that they may provide 

recommendations to the Board on how best to serve special needs 

students. 

 


